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MEMORANDUM 

 
July 11, 1995 

 

To:  Kim Newman, OMB 

 

From:  David Marwell, Executive Director 

 

Subject: FY 1996 Pay Raise Impact 

 

The Assassination Records Review Board included a 2.2% increase beginning in January, 1996 in its 

FY 1996 budget request.  Detailed below is the net impact of a 2.4% increase as requested by OMB. 

 

Submitted by ARRB with 2.2% pay raise 

(Impact in Thousands) 

10/1 ASR   BA OUTLAYS 

PAY  $1,429,000 23,579  24 24 

benefits (insurances) 16.7%  3 3 

 

2.4% pay raise 

(Impact in Thousands) 

10/1 ASR   BA OUTLAYS 

PAY  $1429,000 25,722  26 26 

benefits (insurances) 16.7%  3 3 

 

Net impact 

(Impact in Thousands) 

10/1 ASR   BA OUTLAYS 

Pay      2 2 

benefits (insurances)   0 0 

 

The ARRB is a short-term agency and therefore did not include promotions or step increases in its 

budget request. 

 

If you need further information, please feel free to call me or Tracy Shycoff, Associate Director for 

Administration. 
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